Chief Procurement Office

Bill Grunloh, Department of Transportation - Construction

MEMORANDUM

Bureau of Business Services

To: ATTN: Brett Barnes

From: Bill Grunloh

Date: May 11, 2020

Suibject: Super Medium-Duty Paratransit Vehicles Contract Amendment #2/2018-D1-001A2

CPO Determination on Recommendation

As the Chief Procurement Officer for the lllinois Department of Transportation, | offer the
following.

| concur with the Department’s recommendation of its intention to amend the Super Medium-
Duty Paratransit Vehicles contract/2018-D1-001 to increase the cost of the vehicles per Section
2.3 of the original contract. The contract allowed for a price adjustment based on a documented
inflationary increase in the overall cost of building the vehicle, as determined by the national
Producer Price Index (PPI) for the Motor Vehicle Body Manufacturing.

Vendor Name Award Amount
| Central States Bus Sales | $338,972.00
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